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Hi Drew:

We will discuss this at the next Board meeting, as I said, but the Board
meeting has been delayed until December 11.

Don

Dear Don,
Marjorie and I moved into 10 Glenwood Street in 1973. Three years later,
when we were able to buy it outright from the estate of John Feldman, we
had it insulated with blown cellulose fiber.
The reason I am saying all this is that over the years, the fiber has
collapsed--so I guess--and it may be time to renew it. Toward that end I
was thinking of finding out how much it would cost to have some
engineering company use an infra-red sensing camera to discover just what
kind of heat loss we were experiencing. Of course, I have no idea how much
this sort of thing costs. And then I got to thinking about McKownville,
and the thought occurred to me that every property owner in McKownville
might like to "get in" on a house-by-house survey of its heat loss. Years
ago I never would have thought that anyone would be interested, but in the
present climate of energy conservation, if the McKownville Improvement
Association could push it, it might catch on. We would have to find out
who does this sort of thing, how much they would charge for a single
house, and how much per house they might charge for 200 houses.
What do you think?
Drew
P.S. I'll be leaving tomorrow for Jacksonville to visit my father but I'll
be back by the end of the week.

VVVVVVVVYVYVVVVVVVYVYVYVYVVVYV

Delete & Prev | Delete & Next
Move to: |INBOX x| Move

https://webmail.albany.edu/src/read_body.php?mailbox=INBOX.Sent&passed_id=1571&startMessage=16

12/8/2008



